COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

8th November, 1939,

Dear Sir,
, g&th reference to the correspondence which passed
i between us in December/January last relative to the survey

of the Port Screwshaft of the Steel Twin Screw Yacht
"GAROLITA", I shall be glad to learn what arrangements have

now béen made %o carry out this Inspection, it being understood
that the vessel has now bocome the property of Mr. Hermann
G. Buckley, of Cheago, Ill,

At the same time I shall also be glad to learn
the new Owner's intentions in regard to the 2nd Special
Survey No.l which became due in June last.
I am; Deayr Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro sicretary.
W Bennett, Esq.,

NEW YORK.
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